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West Grand Avenue Street Rehabilitation Project 
 

GROVER BEACH, CA – On February 22, 2011, the Grover Beach City Council awarded the 2011 

Street Rehabilitation Project to Souza Construction.  This project is being completed as part of 

the City’s short-term Local Street Rehabilitation Program.   

 

The City is undertaking a number of “spot repairs” along portions of West Grand Avenue, 

between 7
th

 Street and Oak Park Boulevard, which are in desperate need of attention.  This 

project includes the removal and replacement of asphalt in selected areas, paving, sealing, 

and restriping.  The project cost is estimated at $178,000 with funding coming from a variety 

of sources.  

 

Minor traffic delays due to travel lane closures and some parking restrictions are expected 

during the course of the construction, which is scheduled to begin on Monday, March 14 and 

end in late April.  During construction every effort will be made to minimize the disruption to 

businesses and their patrons. 

 

For additional information regarding the City’s Short-term Local Street Rehabilitation 

Program, please visit the City’s website at www.grover.org. If you have any questions or 

comments regarding this project or future rehabilitation projects, please contact Public 

Works Superintendent Mike Ford at (805) 473-4520 or by email to publicworks@grover.org. 
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